
GURU NANAK COLLEGE, DHANBAD
DEPARTMENT OF ENGLISH
PARENT - TEACHERS’ MEETING

Venue: RUSA SEMINAR HALL, BHUDA CAMPUS
Date: 10th September 2023

Guru Nanak College, Dhanbad, Department of English organized Parent Teachers'

Meeting on 10th September 2023, in RUSA Seminar Hall at the Bhuda Campus. The

meeting started with the introduction of the department and its faculty members by Dr.

Varsha Singh who compered the meeting. Principal of the college Dr. Sanjay Prasad

addressed the audience and informed them about the facilities provided by the college to

the students and he also requested and encouraged the parents to interact with him. The

parents shared their views and gave few suggestions to the Principal who further

acknowledged the requests and assured to work on the suggestions. The audience was

then addressed by the Head of the Department, Prof. Amarjit Singh. He discussed about

the library facilities and other essential amenities available in the college. The department

emphasized on the attendance of the students. Altogether there were 150 parents and

students who attended the meeting. Prof. Dipak Kumar also focused on the issue of

attendance. Other faculty members actively present during the meeting were Ms.

Ghanishtha Verma, Ms. Surabhi Kashyap and Ms. Beauty Bhattacharjee.
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